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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:13 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 9:52 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I'd like to express my strong opposition to any further increases that enbridge would like to impose. Since 
2020, the cost of heating our homes-especially for those relying on natural gas- has risen sharply. Many 
households have experienced increases of 50-70% in their heating bills over the past few years, driven by 
higher rates and a significant rise in the federal carbon charge. This increase has been far greater than 
wage growth or cost of living adjustments for most Ontarians. For many, these higher costs are not a 
matter of inconvenience, but of necessity and survival. Any added increases will make it harder for 
people to keep up with bills that are already unaffordable. The OEB has a mandate to protect the 
interests of consumers while ensuring reliable energy delivery. Approving another increase at this time 
would only deepen the financial burden on residents, push more Ontarians toward energy poverty and 
erode public confidence in our regulatory system. Your consideration is greatly appreciated. 

Name: helen pananos 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


